
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

           

Member Newsletter 
May 2025 

 

We celebrated our 81st Annual General Meeting on March 26th!!  We had a 
great turnout. General Manager, Wanda Mosimann thanked the board and 
staff for their hard work and dedication to the Edam Credit Union.     
 
Blair St. Amant was recognized for 5 years of being a board member.  Wanda 
thanked board member Shawn Blais for 5 years of service and staff member 
Edith Shewchuk for 20 years of service.  We are happy to announce that 
Amanda Jullion has joined the board of directors.  
 
President, Ryan Roach announced that the Board of Directors of Edam Credit 
Union have declared a 2024 Loyalty Cash Rewards payment to our 
membership of $180,000.00!!  This rebate is based on the amount of interest 
earned and/or paid by members of the Credit Union in the year 2024.   

 
 

We are sharing our  
financial success with  

those who helped create it!! 

 

 
 

 

 

81st Annual General Meeting Highlights 
 

 

Edam Credit Union Community Service Scholarship 
 

This scholarship is awarded annually to a graduate of H. Hardcastle School by the Edam 

Credit Union.  It is to recognize and promote active community involvement in our 

young people.  Completed applications must be returned to the credit union office by 

Friday, June 6, 2025, at 4:00pm. 

Applications are available at the school or on our website.        Our Future is You! 

Graduates….  
If you are planning to further your education and require financing, we offer Education Quick 

Loans up to a maximum of $50,000.00.  For more details, please call or stop by the office to 

discuss with one of our lenders. 
 

Also, the website to apply for the provincial/federal student loan is: 

http://www.saskatchewan.ca/residents/education-and-learning/student-loans.  The website 

is usually updated in early June with the new forms for the upcoming study year (2025/2026).  

If you require any help filling out the forms, please contact one of our lenders for assistance, 

they would be more than happy to help! 

http://www.saskatchewan.ca/residents/education-and-learning/student-loans


 
 
 
  
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Our staff joined people all over the world, to take part 
in World Autism Awareness Day by wearing blue. 

Working for You ~ Working with You 

Active in our Community 
  

  

Mobile Wallet 
 

 
 

Apple Pay®, Google Pay™ and 
Samsung Pay are all available for 
you, depending on your needs. 

 

Pay securely with a single tap.  Add 
your Edam Credit Union 

MemberCard® to your digital wallet 
on your mobile device.  Pay securely 

with a single tap and start making 
everyday purchases in-store or 

online directly from your account. 
 

Mobile Wallet works wherever you 
see the Interac® Flash or the 
contactless payment symbol. 

  

 

SPRING CLEAN YOUR FINANCES 
 
With Spring in full swing, it's time to dust off your 
personal finances. 

 

The best way to begin your money-saving process 
is to talk to an expert. Book an appointment with 
our financial advisor, Hayden Friedrich, so you can 
properly evaluate your current budget and 
determine what changes can be made to maximize 
your savings. Hayden looks forward to assisting 
you with all your financial needs.  

 

Call our office to schedule a consultation. 

 

Tax Free Savings Account 
 

The annual contribution limit for 
2025 is $7,000.00.  If you have not 
opened a TFSA yet, you could 
contribute up to $102,000.00 and 
earn tax free interest income!!  
 

It’s your future, look after it!! 
 

 

 


